
‭Technology Report for February 2025 School Board Meeting‬
‭Highlighting January 2025 Activities‬

‭Department: Technology‬

‭HR|Business Services Committee: 02.11.2025‬

‭Regular Board Meeting: 02.25.2025‬

‭Report Prepared By: Peter Graves‬

‭Manager’s Minutes:‬
‭● Transition from former Manager, Bart Smith, to current Manager, Peter Graves, seemed to‬
‭have gone well. Thank you Bart for all the conversations making my transition easier.‬
‭● This is a hard working department doing high level work that may not always be seen but is‬
‭always vital work for Duluth Public Schools.‬

‭What We’re Working On:‬
‭● We are working on getting the network to stabilize.‬
‭● We are continuing our email phishing campaign. It is an effort to create heightened awareness‬

‭of possible threats based on human behavior.‬

‭Upcoming Changes/Improvements to the Department:‬
‭● Over the summer we are planning a Windows 10 to Windows 11 transition.‬

‭Staffing Report:‬
‭● We are completing our Network team filling our open Network I position. This will put us in a‬

‭better position to maintain and troubleshoot our network.‬


